
WE ARE GOING GREEN!!! 
 
To Our Patients: 
 
This is optional to all credit card holders. 
 
In an attempt to help eliminate paper-waste in our office we are now implementing a new 
credit card policy.  This will allow us to reduce the amount of paper statements being sent 
by keeping a secure credit card number on hand for any balances you might accrue.  This 
will also be an advantage to you since you will no longer have to write out and mail us 
checks. 
 
At check in you will be asked for a credit card number that will be held securely until 
your insurance has paid their portion and notified us of the amount you share.  At that 
time, any remaining balanced owed will be charged to your credit card and a copy of the 
charge will be mailed to you upon request.  
 
This in no way will compromise your ability to dispute a charge or question your 
insurance company’s determination of payment.  
 
Co-pays are due at the time of the visit.  If not paid, there will be a $10.00 fee added. 
 
If you have any questions about this payment method, do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Harder Family Practice, P.A. 
 
 
 
I authorize Harder Family Practice, PA to charge outstanding balances on my account to 
the following credit card:            
 
VISA       MASTERCARD       DISCOVER 
 
Account # __________________________________ Exp. Date ________V-code______ 
 
Address____________________________________ Zip code __________-__________ 
 
Name on card (please print) _________________________________________________ 
 
Signature _______________________________________ Date ____________________ 
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